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International Exchange Section
Faculty and Graduate School of Agriculture
Kyoto University

September 191, 2018

To International Students and Researchers

Prof. E. Nawata, Dean
Prof. M. Kanzaki, Chairman of International Exchange Committee

Prof. M. Akitsu, Head of International Exchange Section

Guidance and Welcome Party
for New International Students and Researchers

All the new international students and researchers are cordially invited to our guidance
and welcome party. Learn about campus life and other important things at the guidance
and meet new people at the welcome party! The welcome party is open to all international
students and researchers, Japanese tutors, and faculty staff.

Date & Place: October 9" (Tue)

at the Meeting Room (C-102) on the 1% floor of
the Agriculture Main Bldg.
13:00-14:30 Guidance for new international students 3
14:45-15:15 Guidance for Global 30 students
15:30-16:00 Guidance for tutors

at the Hall on the 2" floor of Co-op
17:30-19:00 Welcome party (free of charge)

*All the new international students and researchers are encouraged to attend the guidance at
13:00 regardless of which course they belong to. Students in Global 30 Course will be asked
to remain in the meeting room afterwards for the course-specific guidance.

*For students who cannot attend the guidance, handouts will be available for pickup at the
International Exchange Section Office.

*If you are not a new student and wish to attend the welcome party, please send us an
e-mail titled “Welcome Party Application” by 12 pm, October 5" with your name, nationality,

division and lab name, and status (M1, D1, etc.) included.
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Contact: International Exchange Section Office (Room S131)

Phone: 075-753-6320, E-mail: fsao@kais.kyoto-u.ac.jp
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